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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy 61st Day of All True Things! I hope you are ready to celebrate with us this Sunday, June 18, 2023. 

On that same day, there are two other celebrations we are having - Father's Day and our 2023 Graduates. 

 

And we do have a guest speaker - Mr. Leighton DeGoede to share his thoughts on being a Father. 

 

We will also have the opportunity to offer a flower and light an incense and pray in person for Pat 

Detlefsen as we prepare an altar for her at the church after the service. 

 

It will also be a great time to fellowship with one another. 

 

On that note, I look forward to seeing you all this Sunday. 

 

May Heavenly Parent and True Parents love, healing and comforting energy be with you all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) - Senior Pastor 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


